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Foundation Seeks Feedback from African American Non-profits in the SC 
Lowcountry 
 
For Immediate Release – June 7, 2021 
Contact – Dawn Dawson-House, WeGOJAexecdir@gmail.com 
 
Hartsville -- On behalf of the Gaylord and Dorothy Donnelley Foundation, the WeGOJA Foundation is 
conducting a survey of African American non-profits in the South Carolina Lowcountry to assess levels of 
organizational sustainability.  
 
WeGOJA seeks information from church-based organizations, civic groups, land trusts, historic 
preservation organizations and sites, museums, education-based charities, cultural festivals – any non-
profit that provides services in the Lowcountry.  
 
The counties covered include Beaufort, Berkeley, Charleston, Colleton, Dorchester, Georgetown, 
Hampton, Horry, Jasper and Williamsburg counties.  
 
The survey can be found at this link https://www.wegoja.org/nonprofitsurvey. The deadline for 
responses is Monday, June 28. 
 
Only non-profits that serve African Americans in the South Carolina Lowcountry are being asked to 
complete the survey at this time. For more information, contact Dawn Dawson-House, Executive 
Director of the WeGOJA Foundation, at WeGOJAexecdir@gmail.com. 
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